Salford City Council - Record of Decision (CABINET)

I, Councillor Antrobus, Lead Member For Planning, confirm that, in exercise of the powers conferred on it in accordance with the Scheme of Delegation of the Council, the Cabinet has endorsed the Council's draft Sustainable Transport Strategy for publication, subject to the conclusion of a consultation exercise.

The reasons are to demonstrate best practice within Salford.

Options considered and rejected: Not Applicable.

Assessment of Risk: Medium - failure to progress sustainable modes of transport will lead to greater congestion that will impact upon the ability to deliver economic regeneration.

The source of funding: Many of the measures within the action plan will be funded through the Block 3 Transport Capital Programme.

Legal advice obtained: Not Applicable.

Financial advice obtained: Not Applicable.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process: -

The Greater Manchester Local Transport Plan.

Report of the Lead Member for Planning to the Cabinet meeting held on 10th April, 2007.

Contact Officer: Steven Lee 


Tel No 779 4871

	The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Environment, Housing and Planning Scrutiny Committee.


Signed:  D. Antrobus
                                   Dated:  10th April, 2007

              Lead Member

This decision was published on 10th April, 2007
This decision will come in force on 18th April, 2007, unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

